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Dear Parents,
I hope you and your families are all keeping well. Please tell my superstar junior infants I said a big hello and I hope they are having fun!
With regards to schoolwork. A little every day is wonderful. Do not overload them at all. Play and spend time doing things you love because life is learning. Making jigsaws, Playdoh, playing board games, art and craft and outside play is all great for the infants as you know. 
Our reading book 'GG is too big' was sent home on the final day of school, read away at this book. The children should be able for it as they have learned all the words. 
If you feel they know this book and If you want to move them onto the next word list from the next book 'Where can GG sit?'. Here it is:
He, Can't, paint, wet, van, nowhere, to, ball, bin, up, Everyone, Yum, Picnic.
Earlier in the week Ms. Creed sent an email with the attachment of these words which you can print and cut out. Another option is to write the word on a small piece of paper or card (make a word flashcard)  and hang this word up somewhere around the house so that your child can become familiar with it. Learn at your child's own pace. If they know two new words by the end of the week isn't that great!
If you got the new reader 'Where can GG sit?' on Thursday from the foyer in school you can work away with this book. If you don't have the book its no problem.  Please make sure your child knows the new word list before attempting the book.  Have fun with the new words learned and previous words from our second reader. Make sentences from the homemade flashcard words. Have fun. Play the game 'Fishing for words'. ( Children know how to play this. All words are overturned, take it in turns to turn the word around. Say the word that you turn around. If you get it right you get to keep the word. If you don't put the word back into the pile overturned again. )
Busy at Maths was also sent home in the bag on the final day. I have marked enough work for the children until March 29th so work away with that. I will send another email next week :)
Ms. Creed sent an email earlier during the week about 'Jolly Phonics'. 
Have fun singing the songs. Get to know the words and the actions. Do not feel overwhelmed at all. 
A sound a week is perfect. For the next week if we all work on the ng sound.  - Action: Imagine you are a weightlifter and pretend to lift a heavy weight above your head, saying ngngng.
If you have collected the grey Jolly Phonics pupil handbook on Thursday your child can complete p. 27. No problem if you don't have the book. Ask your child to write one or more of the following ng words and draw a picture.... King, Long, Swing, Ring, Sang a Song.
I hope this helps. Remember this schoolwork is not compulsory but a little everyday will stimulate them and keep them happy. Tell them they are wonderful because they are!
Kind regards
Liz Power

